KEN DANBY PUBLIC SCHOOL

525 GRANGE ROAD, GUELPH, ONTARIO N1E 7C4 Tel. 519.836.4545 FAX 519.836.9612

PRINCIPAL: B. CONRAD; VP: D. TELLIS OFFICE COORDINATOR: J. DOWNEY

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: L. HOPE GODFREY



March 10, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope that everyone is looking forward to the upcoming March break. Safe travels to those families who are traveling and we hope that everyone has a chance to relax and recharge.

With Ramadan approaching after we return from the break, we wanted to share some of the ways our staff and school is committed to ensuring your child and family are supported. We wanted to reach out to families to ensure an open line of communication regarding the ways we can support your child during this important month. Staff and students have been made aware that room 300 has been designated as a prayer room. There are a number of students who already use this room for that purpose. We will also offer the conference room in the office as a place to support those who are fasting and wishing to be together during nutrition breaks. If your child is requiring any accommodations to music instruction (e.g., singing, playing instruments, listening/moving to music) please email our music teacher at lcarruthers@ugcloud.ca.

Please contact the school if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Blair Conrad Principal